From:  John O'Neill

To:

Date: 01/12/2010 21:29
Subject: sex places

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am sending you this email with the purpose being to ask you to please sign up to the "Policing and Crime Act
2009." A study of 88 civilisations in the 1940's by Professor J. D. Unwin from Cambridge University showed that,
whenever there was widespread promiscuity, premarital sex, infidelity and same sex relationships the civilisation
was dead within three generations- with no exceptions. The LAST thing we need in Harrow is corrupting,
degrading, immoral sex establishments which would lower the moral tone of our area dramatically.

In the REAL world the sexual revolution and the permissive society has been a total disaster for ouer nation!
Moral and spiritual values have been in constant decline in Britain since the 1950's. The results are: a ten-fold
increase in crimes and enormous increases in social problems. WE REAP AS WE SOW!

In reality there is a sex shop in Harrow, the Ann Summer's shop in the St. Ann's centre. This shop may be legal,
but it does sell porn items and it's lewd and offensive window displays are an affront to common decency. Such a
shop should not be in a public place, and certainly not in a town like Harrow which is a multiracial borough where
religious and family values are cherished and adhered to. I sincerely hope that you will act regarding the Ann
Summer's shop.

Sincerely,

John O'Neill



